
Rocking through the Decades with AMTF! 

As we slowly return to somewhat normal practices 

due to the outstanding work of the research scientists 

and health care workers for managing the response 

to covid-19, it is with great excitement that I invite 

you to attend this year’s annual business meeting and 

dinner.  The event will be held in Grand Rapids Michigan on Wednes-

day, June 29th.  Bring your bell-bottoms, tight jeans, punky short 

skirts, or whatever your favorite rock and roll attire is as we go rock-

ing through the decades!  We will be celebrating the induction of sev-

eral new members and as always, enjoying celebration and com-

radery of all of those who have come before us, as well as our current 

members!  In addition to celebrating everyone’s support and service, we will focus on raising 

additional scholarship funds to continue to support student scholarships.   

Helping students and providing scholarships is why we come together each year. During the 

annual business meeting we will introduce and recognize AMTF scholarship recipients and raise 

funds to continue our support for the next year.  AMTF’s membership donations are used every 

year to support numerous scholarships to students in undergraduate and graduate programs.  

This year we are also happy to announce a new named scholarship, funded by our dedicated 

member, John Smith. We are grateful for his contribution!   

Remember, it does not matter if you donate five dollars or five hundred, it all goes towards stu-

dent scholarships.  In addition, when you attend the dinner this year we will have entertainment 

from a professional group of Dueling Pianos.  Come and rock through the ages as they duel it 

out to help us support raising funds for scholarships.  See you all in Grand Rapids!  

Pat Tille 
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Honoring our special friends, living and 

deceased, with a Scholarship Donation – 

11/06/2021 – 04/01/2022 

 

IN MEMORY OF – 

Roma Brown  Barbara  

    Snyderman 

Samuel Chafin   Craig Austin 

Beverly Price DeNard    

    Carol Golyski,  

    Leticia San Diego 

DyanMonte-Verde Eisele 

    Julie Brownie 

Panning, Elizabeth Jean Bauer 

Armand Parada   Marcella Yee 

Lynn  Ramirez   Marcella Yee 

Francisco & Lorenza San Diego   

    Leticia San Dieg 

Eda Shulman Snyderman   

    Barbara  

    Snyderman 

Shirley Snyderman     

    Barbara  

    Snyderman 

IN HONOR OF – 

Joe Briden    Jeanne Christen 

Mary Briden   Jeanne Christen 

Judy Davis    Jeanne Christen 

Dana Duzan   Jeanne Christen 

Judy Hoover    Jeanne  

    Christen 

Karen Karni  Susan Beck 

Herb Miller    Maribeth  

    Flaws 

Sonja Reece   Janice  

    Kinsinger 

Marjorie Stumpe  Muriel Narve 

 

AMTF Endowment Fund Donations 

Craig Austin 

Halcyon St. Hill 

Janice Babcock 

June Conrad 

Maribeth Flaws 

Elissa Passiment 
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TRIBUTES 

We are pleased to announce our 

newest named scholarship, the John 

Smith Scholarship. Many thanks for 

this generous donation.  

If you are interested in making a donation 

or bequest for a named scholarship, 

please contact the AMTF  President or 

Treasurer. 

Announcing the  

John Smith Scholarship 



 

Do you get questions about member-

ship in AMTF? Want to recruit a poten-

tial member? 

Pat Tille, Josh Pulido and Miles      

Tompkins discuss the purpose of Alpha 

Mu Tau Fraternity (AMTF) in a “Ask 

Me Anything” YouTube video. They dis-

cuss the application process, member-

ship expectations and other details 

about AMTF.  

The video can be accessed from 

www.alphamutau.org under the     

membership tab. 
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Candidates for Office 
  

Ask Me Anything Video on 

Membership 

President-Elect 

 Perry Scanlon 

 Member since 2015 

 Previous board member 

Treasurer 

 Scott Aikey 

 Member since 1994 

 Current treasurer 

Junior Board Member 

 Jean Bauer 

 Member since 2009 

New Emeritus Member 

Deceased Members 

We have been notified of the passing of 

the following members: 

Martha Brockmole   

 #113 December 2020 

Beverly Buckner    

 #362 December 2020 

Beverly Price DeNard   

 #693 December 2021 

Mary Jean Rutherford   

 #671 March 2022 

Geraldine Woodson   

 #374 July 2021 

Ellen Libby 

Thank You To Our Donors 

Thank you for all of your donations 

this past year. Without your support, 

we would not be able to provide 

scholarships to those entering our 

profession.  
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Alpha Mu Tau 

Fraternity 

26 Schooner Lane 

Blufton SC  29909-4305 

 

ADDRESS CORRECTION REQUESTED  

 

Remember to visit the Alpha Mu Tau 

web page,  

www.alphamutau.org  

for information and forms. There are 

tabs for: Information About Us, Schol-

arships, Officers, Membership, Dona-

tions, Photos from the past meetings, 

Past and Current Newsletters and 

Contact Us.  

 

If you have digital photos from  

previous meetings, they would also be 

appreciated.  

Officers: 

President:  Pat Tille President-

Elect:  Josh Pulido 

Past-President:   Bill Hunt 

Sr. Board Member:  Karrie Hovis 

Junior Board:    Janice Conway-

    Klaassen  

Treasurer:     Scott Aikey 

Secretary:    Shannon   

    Billings 

Newsletter Editor:  Suzanne Butch 

Executive Secretary Elissa Passiment 

 

 

Join AMTF  

Wednesday 

June 29, 2022 

Amway Grand Hotel 

Pantiind Ballroom 

Join AMTF  

Wednesday 

June 29, 2022 

Amway Grand Hotel 

Pantilind Ballroom 


